
Rockefeller Hall 
Bryn Mawr College 
February 10, 1965 

 
Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora, 
 
The Freshman Show dance is to be held this coming Saturday night, February 13, and, 
to tell you the truth, we having problems in trying to secure a sufficient number of 
faculty members wiling to serve as chaperones. We realize that now is quite late to be 
asking but still wonder if perhaps you and your wife could help us out this Saturday 
evening from 10:30 P.M. until 2:00AM. Not only should we appreciate the service which 
you would be doing us, but also, we should enjoy very much having you with us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Signatura] 
 
Class Secretary 
R.S.V.P. 


